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secretary < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
leverage on forex

I am writing in regard to the proposed changes in leverage in the forex markets from 100:1 to
10:1. I oppose this change as many traders have developed trading systems that utilize the 100:1
ratio. I believe it would do harm to the majority of traders.

Dean Patrow

Dean Patrow
PO Box 543
Northome, Mn 56661
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